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I have been voting in Oregon for nearly 60 yrs. At my age, in-person voting would be 

a hardship for me. I can't stand for hours in long lines. 

Vote by mail is safe and secure.  

This bill is nothing but voter suppresion.  

Plus, we do not currently have the infrastructure in place to accomodate in person 

voting. Not to mention the cost of building such infrastructure including the numbers 

of people that would be needed to implement it.  

Oregon is facing a shortfall because of lost federal money. Why spend huge amounts 

of our tax dollars when it is unnecessary? 

If it ain't broke - don't fix it! 


